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Time: 
Place: 

Present: 

7:45 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JUNE 27, 1977 

Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

Mayor Victor Green 
Deputy-Mayor J. V. Stone 
Councilmembers Russell Sweetman 

Nora Lake 
Leonard Stubbs 

City Manager Darryl Kenning 
David Wecker, Centerville-Bellbrook Times 
Jacque Sheeley, Home Builders 
Al Gregg, Dayton Power & Light Company 
George Mauer, Dayton Power & Light Company 

Mr. Kenning reviewed Chapter 707 of the Municipal Code with Council. After 
some discussion, Council agreed Code Section 707 should be repealed. Mr. 
Kenning also reviewed proposed changes to Chapter 333 of the Municipal Code, 
which are based upon a request by Judge Berger. 

Council then reviewed the Energy Conservation Ordinance with Messrs. Sheeley, 
Gregg, and Mauer. After a good deal of discussion, the consensus was that 
thermal break windows ought not be required, but that the remainder of the 
ordinance should be reviewed when the Home Builders Association have their 
new recommendation prepared. 

The Special Committee then distributed copies of their recommended statement. 
A lengthy discussion ensued. It was the consensus of the members present 
that the statement be reworded, and, that the Mayor attempt to establish a 
meeting with the Trustees on July 11. 

There being no further business, th•A:::::::,w~~-

Mayor 

ATTEST: 

Clerk of the Council 


